M Gma || Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org>

Block Party Permit for June 12

nelliemkgoodman@gmail.com <nelliemkgoodman@gmail.com> Mon, Apr 4, 2022 at 11:42 PM
To: jmcnamara@natickma.org

Hi Joan,

| live at 25 Farwell Street in Natick. My neighbors in the surrounding neighborhood and | would like to hold a block party on the cul-de-sac Wolfe Terrace on
Sunday, June 12 from 2pm-5pm. We are requesting a road closure of Wolfe Terrace at Farwell Street from approximately 12:30pm-6:30pm to accommodate time
for set up and clean up on either end of the party. The rain date for the party would be Saturday, June 11 for the same timeframe as the original date. We anticipate
there being approximately 50-100 people attending the party. The residents on Wolfe Terrace are all aware of the party and looking forward to the community event.
Please let me know what other info you need from us to process this request. We are so excited to hopefully have a great block party on June 12!

Thanks very much,

Nellie Goodman
774-270-4251



